
POST IT Act Markup Remarks 

 

[Chairman yields time to you for an opening statement] 

 

I thank the Chairman for yielding. 

 

My bill, H.R. 4668, the POST IT Act is an important piece of 

legislation that will make it easier for small businesses to 

comply with agency guidance.  

 

The bill simply requires agencies who determine that their rules 

will have a significant impact on a substantial number of small 

entities to post their follow-up guidance on the S-B-A’s National 

Ombudsman’s website.  

 

If federal agencies are going to give direction to small 

businesses, they must make it accessible and easy to find.  

 

I’d like to thank my colleague Ms. Scholten for her partnership 

on this bill and I urge my colleagues to support the legislation.  

 

I yield back my time. 

 


